
Our Week in St George’s Early Years   

w/b 12/9/2022  
Our first RE topic of the year is Family: Myself. We answered the Big    

Question “Why am I precious?” and talked about the importance of our 

names. We spoke together about our own names, which families we      

belong too (home family, extended family, school family, church family, 

club family) and played some games, identifying our names and making 

sure we all know each others names. 

We have continued to read and explore Goldilocks and the Three Bears. We 

have created our own 3 bears for display in class. We painted Daddy Bear, 

collaged Mammy Bear with tissue paper and crayoned Baby Bear. We talked 

about the different colours and materials we wanted to use. We have also   

sequenced the story and acted it out as a whole class.  

Linked to our half termly 

topic of ‘This is me’ we 

have made finger puppets 

of people special to us    

using templates.  



We loved our first PE lesson with Darren—he said we were the best class 

in the whole school and our listening skills were fantastic!  

Well done everyone!  

We are learning all about the number 1. Reception have 

been identifying the number 1 around the class and 

finding 1 item. Nursey had ago at writing number 1 too!  

You used the construction materials to make 

spinning tops. You counted how long each 

one spun for, seeing who had the biggest 

number.  



We got messy exploring and playing in shaving foam and enjoyed water 

play too. 

We made porridge — just like the Three Bears! We all had a turn pouring 

and stirring, and we knew which ingredients to add. We even knew to add 

sugar to make it sweet. We loved tasting it! Some of us had 3 bowls full! 

And we definitely made sure Goldilocks didn’t come and eat it all up!  



We had our first Golden time on Friday 

afternoon. We danced to some silly 

songs, caught the bubbles from the 

bubble machine and enjoyed some 

sweets.  

On Friday we chose our first story sack      

library book to take home and share with our 

families. We love reading books at school! 


